Mackenzie Va!iey Environmental Impact Review Board

Our file: EA 0405-002
March 23, 2005

Canadijan Zinc Corporation environmental assessment distribution list

Re: Additions to Public Registry

The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (MVEIRB) added documents to the
public registry for the environmental assessment of the Canadian Zinc Corporation’s Phase 3
Surface Drilling Exploration Drilling Program. The following documents are now available on
the MVEIRB’s website at http://www.mveirb.nt.ca/asp/ListType.asp?Projectld=12:

In the Cormrespondence folder:

Letter to the Mayor of the Village of Fort Simpson from MVEIRB

Notification of community visits in the Dehcho region

Letter from MVEIRB to Dehcho First Nation

Letter from the Mayor of the Village of Fort Simpson to MVEIRB regarding EA
timelines

¢ Notification of Scoping Sessions in Yellowknife

In the Other folder:
e Canadian Zinc Corporation Powerpoint presentation given at Yellowknife scoping
session
e Report of the Canadian Zinc Corporation Scoping Sessions

In the Technical Reports folder:
e Occurrence of Grizzly Bears in the Prairie Creek Area
o Letter from John Weaver to MVEIRB regarding grizzly bear research in greater
Nahanni area
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The video presented by Canadian Zinc Corporation at the March 3, 2005 Yellowknife scoping
session is now available for general distribution. Parties wishing to obtain copies of the movie,
in DVD format, should directly contact Alan Taylor, VP Exploration, Canadian Zinc
Corporation at alan@canadianzinc.com.

Any parties experiencing difficulties in obtaining documents from the MVEIRB website should
contact etther Patrick Duxbury at (867)-766-7062 or me at (867)-766-7073.
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